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We are holding our Annual Exhibition in Kidderminster Library from Saturday 1st November to 
Saturday 29th November. 
Please deliver your paintings on SATURDAY 1ST NOVEMBER BETWEEN 10 AM AND 11AM  for 
hanging. 
(Please note your form has an error on it for Monday 3rd for delivery)  
Lets have a good exhibition and show everyone that we are proud to belong to THE 
KIDDERMINSTER ART SOCIETY and just what our art Society is all about. 
 Don't forget to return your forms! 
  

CELEBRITY LECTURE with ANTHONY SLINN 

  

6th November at Stourport Sports Centre  
This is our main event of the year and Anthony will be giving a talk to us on the 'Birth of Modern 
Art' 
Tickets are now available at £6.00 for members and £8.00 for guests. Bring along friends and 
family and pass the word on to anyone you may think would enjoy the evenings entertainment. 
Tickets available on the door. Bar open for refreshments in interval and after. 
We also would like contributions for the raffle on that night please.  
  
  

13th November Drawing from Life 'HIGH SOCIETY' 
We would like to run the evening with volunteer models for us to draw in suitable clothes. So if 
you have a ball gown, parasol, top hat and tails, walking cane, or other suitable dress then 
please contact me. we need at least four people for this exercise and those who are willing we 
also have a free evening !! 
  

20th November QUIZ NIGHT 

We will be having a quiz set by one of your committee members to stretch your brains and 
scratch your head.  
Come along and enjoy the evening and maybe win a prize!! Tea and coffee with biscuits and 
cake. 
  

27th November Christmas Decorations 

On this evening you can try your hand at card making. 
We will have three sections for you to try, 



1st...... Making a lino cut and print card 
2nd..... Making a Gelli print card 
3rd ......Painting a design  
Materials, tools,Cards and paint will be provided  
Please bring an apron with you. 
  

DECEMBER 4TH CHRISTMAS PARTY 

Party at Trimpley Hall. Please bring along a  plate of food to share for the table. Sweet or 
savoury. If you would like wine you are welcome to bring along a bottle. Tea and Coffee as 
usual. Raffle prizes and a brain teaser. 
A good social night to end the year on.  
  
The society will then close for Christmas and reopen on 8th January with a demo by David 
Spurrier. 
  
LASTLY  
We on the committee would like to hear your views on this years programme. What have you 
enjoyed. Who did you like as a Demonstrator, what subjects did you enjoy tackling. And what 
would you like to see next year? 
We will be putting together next year’s programme shortly so a sheet will be available for your 
comments on appraisal night. 
  
                   Looking forward to seeing you soon  

                                 Shelley Waring 

  


